[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School Families, this is Mrs. Nace.  
In an effort to keep you informed, I wanted to provide information on a report that we received this morning regarding a Snapchat post by a student.  Today, it was anonymously reported through Safe to Say (an anonymous reporting system from the State) that a student made a comment about school violence that was inappropriate.  Despite having no substantial information to conduct an investigation, the administration, our school resource officers, and the PA State Police evaluated the threat.  The report lacked any substantial information and the threat was deemed to not be credible.  

As we partner to continue to keep all of our students and staff safe, I encourage you to continue to report anything that should make you or your student uncomfortable.  If you see something or hear something, please say something.  Again, while the comment was deemed not to be credible, it’s important that we evaluate any report in a thorough and expeditious manner.  

Thank you. 


